February 26, 2018
To All Persons Concerned

Name of Company Listed: Kyocera Corporation
Name of Representative: Hideo Tanimoto, President and Director

(Code number: 6971, The First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange)

Person for Inquiry: Shoichi Aoki
Director, Managing Executive Officer and General Manager of
Corporate Financial and Accounting Group
(Tel: +81-75-604-3500)

Notice Relating to Kyocera Corporation’s Voluntary Adoption of
International Financial Reporting Standards

This is to advise you that Kyocera Corporation (the “Company”) has adopted a resolution at a meeting of'its Board
of Directors held on February 26, 2018 regarding voluntary adoption of International Financial Reporting Standards
(“IFRS”) to its consolidated financial statements in place of the current Generally Accepted Accounting Principles in the
United States (“U.S. GAAP”) in order to further enhance its management control on a global basis.

The Company plans to disclose its consolidated financial statements under IFRS from the three months ending
June 30, 2018. The planned schedule for voluntary adoption of IFRS is as follows:

Disclosure schedule due to the transition to IFRS (planned)

Adopting
Period Disclosure materials accounting
standards
April 2018 Summary of consolidated financial result for the year ending March 31, 2018
Consolidated financial statements for the year ending March 31, 2018 under the
May 2018 ) U.S. GAAP
Companies Act of Japan
June 2018 Annual securities report for the year ending March 31, 2018
July 2018 Summary of consolidated financial result for the three months ending June 30, 2018 [FRS
August 2018 | Quarterly securities report for the three months ending June 30, 2018




